

The Final Countdown Has Just Begun Three days left

Dear Fellow Historian, Collector, and dear friend,

three days left before we meet next Wednesday, and this will be - very probably - my last news letter \dots

Big News

The final news is that I am very, very happy to tell you that some rare Friedländer posters will be on display at the museum.

I have worked very hard to make this exhibition possible. Fortunately Dr. Döring was a wonderful help and he did his best to arrange this "informal" exhibition.

About one dozen rare Friedländer posters connected with magic will be shown on the second floor of the museum.

Although the museum houses one of the finest and most complete Friedländer poster collection in the world there will be no other chance in the near future for a special Friedländer exhibition. So, here is a unique chance for you to view some of these great, great pieces of art work by Friedländer, prior to 1920.

Small News

As of today, August 24th, 2013, there are 87 registrations all together.

They come from:

Austria 8 Denmark 1 England 12 France 10 Germany 36 Holland 1 Italy 1 Scotland 1 Switzerland 1 USA 16

Now then, I wish you a very safe journey to Hamburg and I am looking forward to meeting you very much.

cordial greetings Wittus

PS: If there is anything I can do for you while you are staying at Hamburg before the meeting please call me at my private no: +49 - 172 244 90 - ANY (almost) time.

PS II: If you have the feeling that you have missed any of my news letters you may go to: http://www.european-magic-history.com/Registration.html where you can download them.

PS III: You may still register ...

